
Call the library (260-726-7890) between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.
Monday- Friday, email (fax@jaycpl.lib.in.us), or send (Jay County
Public Library) a message on Facebook to place your order or to
place holds from your Evergreen account.
Provide your name, your library card number, the titles of items you
would like, and your telephone number. 
Our staff will retrieve those items and call you back when they are
ready for pick up.
When you pull up out front of the library, give us another call and
we will be right out with them! 
Please have your trunk open, or an unoccupied seat available for
JCPL staff to place your items on. 
All returning items must be placed in the drop-box.  

The Jay County Public Library is re-launching Curbside Delivery
starting Monday May 5, 2020, in order to meet the reading and viewing

needs of our community.  How will this work?  It’s simple - 
 

 
Please keep in mind - Not all materials will be available; depending on
amount of requests, available staffing, and the time of the request, the

items may not be available until the next business day. Normal item
limits still apply. 

-Also, patrons may still place holds on items, and simply need to call
the library, Facebook message, or email to arrange a pick-up time.

 
(see the video tutorial on Facebook to learn how to place a hold on the

Evergreen Website)
 
 Call

(260)726-7890 fax@jaycpl.lib.in.us
Email

Jay County Public Library
Facebook

Curbside Delivery


